
Ikumwe Combined School Receives Computer Equipment  

In addition to effectively and sustainably carrying out its mandate, the Road Fund 

Administration (RFA) has a responsibility to create social value for its stakeholders by 

contributing towards the socio-economic development of the communities in which it 

operates and in line with national developmental goals.  

In view of this, the RFA donated two laptops and two photocopy machines to Ikumwe 

Combined School, located 49km east of Katima Mulilo in the Zambezi Region, and an 

additional cash donation of N$10,000 towards the school’s development fund. The 

donation was officially handed over to the school by the RFA’s CEO, Mr. Ali Ipinge on 15 

February 2019. 

 

The donation came in the wake of burglary at the school in which computer hardware and 

related items were lost due to the criminal activity. This adversely affected the operations 

and performance of the school, because the teachers had to reproduce large quantities 

of study material by hand.  

 

Receiving the donation on behalf of the school, Mr. Kamwi Albius Milinga the school 

Principal, applauded the RFA for the support it has given the school by assisting in 

recouping the essential equipment required at the school; citing that the donation will 

benefit the school in so many ways and will be put to good use.   

 

In line with the RFA’s Corporate Social Responsibility Policy (CSR) which recognizes 

education as one of the priority areas, the gesture denotes the RFA’s commitment to 

support the initiatives that are aimed at strengthening education in Namibia.  

 


